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Dear Vendor,  

Thank you for your interest in joining the Downtown Orangeburg Farmers’ Market in Downtown 
Orangeburg!  

The Downtown Orangeburg Revitalization Association (DORA) started the market in May 2015 and has 
experienced exciting growth for entrepreneurs, local farmers, artisans and our growing community. 
DORA has finished construction on the New Downtown Market Pavilion that will serve as the 
permanent home for the Downtown Orangeburg Farmers’ Market. The new facility is located at 1326 
Russell Street adjacent to a public downtown parking lot. The Market Pavilion is equipped with LED 
lighting, fans and electricity along with multi-stall restrooms. 

Please read the 2020 Vendor Handbook and complete the 2020 Vendor Application. Once you have 
been accepted payments for vendor spaces should be made to DORA by every Wednesday at noon. 
Applications can be submitted via email to croberson@orangeburg.sc.us with Farmers Market Vendor 
Application in the subject line or mail to:  

Downtown Orangeburg Farmers’ Market  
c/o DORA 
PO Box 808 
Orangeburg, SC 29116 

Please note a few changes to this year’s market season:  

• New Market Location – Downtown Market Pavilion, 1326 Russell Street 

• Vendors will not be allowed to sell out of the back of their vehicles.  

• New Market Hours – Market will open at 3:00 pm on Tuesdays 

• Additional Market Days – 2nd Saturday of each month in June, July & August – Saturday 
Market days will be from 10:00 am until 1:00 pm 

• All tables must be covered with a tablecloth.  

• Vendor Fees & Due Dates – Please refer to the Vendor fees and Payment deadline sections in 
the handbook 

Due to the current COVID-19 crisis DORA will be developing policies to ensure the safety of our 
customers, vendors and staff. These policies will be shared with each vendor and the public prior to 
the market opening.  

We are looking forward to an exciting 2020 Market Season! If you have any questions, please feel free 
to reach out to me at the office (803) 531-6186 or my cell (803) 747-5569.  

 

Candice Roberson, IOM 

Executive Director  
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